WISCASSET MIDDLE HIGH SCHOOL

272 Gardiner Road Wiscasset, ME 04578 (207) 882-7722

Graduation Update

May 14, 2020
Greetings Seniors, Friends, and Families,

| hope this letter finds you well as we continue to make adjustments and plans for our
graduation ceremony on June 11, 2020 @ 7:00 P.M. We have been working closely with our
Seniors, staff and community members to develop this special event under difficult
circumstances.

In crder to accommodate as many families and friends as possible we have officially moved
the location of the graduation ceremony to The Wiscasset Speedway at 274 W Alna Rd,
Wiscasset, ME 04578 . This decision was made after polling the entire Senior class and the
majority of respondents chose to change venue.

This is still a DRIVE-IN event only for families and guests. State guidelines allow for only 50
persons (graduates and speakers) out of their vehicles. Graduates and non-speaking participants
will be required to wear masks in accordance with state guidelines.

Graduates will have the opportunity to process onto the racetrack and staging area. All other plans
including a car procession through the town and fireworks display at the school (viewed from cars)
will remain as planned.

It is our hope that this change will be a positive one for all cur Seniors, their friends, and families.
This next month you have the heart and best wishes from the entire school community.

See you on June 11th!

Your Principal,
Mr. Lomonte



